EDITORIAL

Dear Researchers,

With this issue, we are very proud to leave the 16™ volume of the journal behind.

Although it is possible to read the original form of the articles submitted in Turkish on the website of the journal, the printed copies of the
studies have completely been published in English beginning from the first issue of 2015. We aim to be indexed by international databases
and to increase our reputation. We will continue to accept submissions in Turkish to be evaluated for publication during 2016. The accepted
articles will be translated into English by the technical editorship of our journal for free.

We believe that we will accomplish our goal in a short time with your supports and contributions.

We celebrate the New Year and wish you a healthy, successful, and happy year.

Tevfik Fikret Cermik

Editor in Chief,
On behalf of Editorial Board
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